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On October 21st and 22nd, Sir Knights of the Utah Grand Commandery from all over the State where 
able to participate in the SouthWest and NorthWest Regional Conference. Much was learned about the 
sir knights here in the West.  

Starting October 22nd many of the same members of Utah, as well western states met at the Riverside 
hotel in Laughlin Nevada where they conferred all the York Rite Degrees, ending on Tuesday October 
24th. 

November is the time we remember those who came to our continent, lived through a harsh winter, and 
then shared their bounty with those who helped them through a tough winter. 

 

We are now going through a tough winter of our lives, and I would like us all to remember that as we 
have been given much, we too must give. Not just that of possessions, but that of help, that of brother 
help, love, and kindness. 

 

We have all been given a great bounty as was our pilgrim ancestors. That bounty might be in wisdom, 
family, friends, knowledge, and even food. But let it also be in love. As the savior said love one 
another as I have loved you.  

 

With every brother that we see, we should ensure that they have the same shelter, food, brotherly and 
kindness that we all receive. Us, let us remember that “we love the lord thy god with all thy heart might 
mind and strength and the second is like unto it love thy neighbor as thyself.”  

 

Giving of ourselves to our fellow man especially a fellow mason is how we as Sir Knights can truly 
serve! 

 

May the love of Christ be with you! 
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